[Company Letterhead]

[Date]

To:  
All Employees
Re:
[Company Name]

SIMPLE IRA Plan
Dear Employee:
I am writing to formally notify you of our decision to discontinue our company sponsored SIMPLE IRA as of the end of the [20_ _] calendar year.   
Beginning [01/01/20_ _], we will be sponsoring a safe harbor 401(k) plan for our eligible employees.   Employees currently participating in the SIMPLE IRA plan will discontinue doing so as of [12/31/20_ _].
Similar to a SIMPLE IRA, a 401(k) plan offers a number of benefits! Below are just a few:

· You get an immediate tax break, because contributions come out of your paycheck before taxes are withheld. 

· You get tax-deferred growth -- meaning you don't pay taxes each year on capital gains, dividends, and other distributions.

· Reap the benefits of a continued Employer Match

· You are able to roll over any qualified accounts into the new plan. This means you can consolidate accounts from your former employment.

Employees who have participated in the SIMPLE IRA plan for at least 2 years may roll their balances into the company sponsored 401(k) plan without taxes or early-distribution penalty.
 So, anyone who began contributing in [20_ _] (as of the end of the year), may directly roll your IRA account balance into our new 401(k) plan as of [January 1, 20_ _], without taxes or early-distribution penalty.   All other employees must wait at least two years beyond their first contribution date to make a direct rollover without penalty.
I will continue to provide you updates and information relevant to the change as we move forward in the process as well as providing additional information on your options with your existing SIMPLE IRA account.

Sincerely,

[Name]
